
Town of Canandaigua Cemetery Committee 
Thursday, July 20, 2023 at 4:00 PM 

notes 
Meeting Called by:   Karen DeMay, Committee Chairperson 
 
Committee Members present:   Judy York, David York, Doug Stone. (Mary 
Schneiter NA) 
 
Others present: Leif HerrGesell, Town Historian, Dennis Brewer, 

Jane Baker. 
 
The meeting was opened at 4:00 PM by Chairperson, Karen DeMay.  We met at 
Hunn Cemetery. 
The committee reviewed and approved the annual agreement with Peter Ellison 
for monument and gravestone restoration for 2023.   A maintenance proposal 
listing Hunn, Lucas, Academy, and Sand Hill restorations was reviewed.  The 
committee would like to see before and after photos of repairs and restorations.  
Karen will advise both Mr. Ellison and Town Manager Doug Finch to complete 
necessary paperwork so Mr. Ellison can begin work. 
As previously noted, Judy York, Donna West, and Mary Schneiter were 
designated as the members who will facilitate the plan to participate in Wreaths 
Across America.  It was noted in minutes from Meeting of May 2nd, we will seek 
interest and volunteers from the community.  Mary advised in a message that 
she can provide a draft marketing and communication outline for WAA, we will 
review this soon. 
Karen will request work through Lindsay Frarey to add a split rail fence, 
roadside only, at the Sand Hill Cemetery.   
Leif advised that the Wolverton cemetery is under the care of the Town, 
although the Town doesn’t own the property.  Leif advised we will do minimum 2 
mowings a year.  Prior to these mowings there will be some necessary clean up 
of fallen trees and debris.  This all falls under action items. 
 
The meeting concluded at 4:50 AM, next meeting date: Tuesday August 
8, 2023, at town hall, at 9:00 AM. 
 
Notes by Karen DeMay 


